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                    Tuesday, 5th February 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to be able to offer pupils in Years 3 and 4 the opportunity to take part in a two 
day/one-night residential visit to Hudnall Park in Little Gaddesden on Tuesday 25th June to 
Wednesday, 26th June. This trip will be led by Mrs Jessop, Mrs Lilley and Mrs Crosby. We will be 
joining Years 3 and 4 pupils from Gaddesden Row for this trip.  
  
This whole experience is a fantastic opportunity for the children and feedback from previous years, 
reflects the success of this trip. In order to reduce the overall price, the school will be supplementing 
the cost of the activities from the Sports Premium Funding by £25 per pupil. The total cost to parents 
for the trip will be £75. This will include all activities, meals and accommodation.  
 
The activities that we aim to offer will include: - 
• Zip Line  
• Traversing Wall/Challenge Course  
• Orienteering  
• Introduction to mammal investigation 
• Soil Painting 
• Pond / Meadow Habitat 
• Team Building 
 
We will be holding an information meeting at 3:00 pm on Tuesday, 26th February when we will be 
sharing further information and will be able to answer any questions you may have. At this meeting, 
we will give out health questionnaires and kit lists.  
 
In order to make this opportunity accessible to all, there will be the option to spread the payments 
over 3 months if required. Now that we have Schoolcomms up and running, please complete the 
online consent form and payment details, by Friday, 15th February.  
 
I am sure that all the children will have a fantastic time and will thoroughly enjoy the experience.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S.M. Wickens  
 
Headteacher 
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